
“Baskets of Gratitude”
 
 
Dear Family of St. Thomas More,
 
This has been a difficult year as we have all been affected by the pandemic in some way.
Our hospitals have been caring for the severely ill and those who have perished from COVID.
 
During this season of hope and as a family or individually, let us acknowledge and thank these
health care workers with cards of gratitude and prayer.
 

If you are interested, please…
 
              +Write a personal note in a thank you or Christmas card.
 
              +Include an intentional prayer that you will offer on their behalf ~
                            Hail Mary, Our Father, Rosary, Novena…
 
              +Completed cards:
 
-Place in drop box within church entrance.  (Day School families can drop off in Welcome
Center as you enter or leave the school building.)

OR
 

-Mail both card/envelope in a larger mailing envelope addressed to St. Thomas More,
1810 N. McDonald St., Appleton 54911.  Please indicate “Baskets of Gratitude” on mailing
envelope.
              +Cards due by Dec. 9, 2020 
 
Our Baskets of Gratitude (and a basket of nutrition bars) will be distributed to the floors
designated for COVID patients at both Theda Care Regional Medical Center, Appleton & St.
Elizabeth Hospital.

THANK YOU!!


